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Monthly statistics: statistical summaries for the month of July 2019 will be available at our 
meeting. 
 
Financial/Donations: 

● We received our check for our LLSA funding in the amount of $1419.00 (Local Library 
Services Aid--provided by the Governor and Legislature for public library systems and 
their services. Each of the public libraries in New York State that belongs to a public 
library system and that meets minimum standards set by the Education Department is 
entitled to receive this aid.) 

● SALS sent along the figures for what our estimated fees will be for 2020: the total will 
be $4,263.03 and the monthly fee will be $355.25.  

● We have received a few memorial donations for Dick Hickland, in the amount of $220. 
 
News/Issues: 

● I have started to have a few people dropping in for my Information & Referral hours, 
and others have asked questions about it.  

● Notary Public services are being used more frequently. The word has gotten around, 
and continues to spread. 

● Our new website is very close to being ready to launch. We still have a bit more, 
relatively minor, behind-the-scenes work to do on it. 

 
Programs: 

● Summer programs going well. Lunch, Learn, & Play groups have been attending our 
programs when it fits their schedule. LL&P ends on Aug. 9th and our summer 
programming goes through mid-August. 


